REP. LANCE UNVEILS MEDICAL RIGHTS & REFORM ACT

e Protects Doctor-Patient Relationship
e Lowers Health Care Costs
e Expands Health Care Coverage

The Medical Rights and Reform Act applies common-sense centrist principles to the health care debate
by lowering costs and expanding access without compromising the doctor-patient relationship,
jeopardizing the quality of American medicine or raising taxes on the American people.

Protects the Doctor-Patient Relationship

The Medical Rights and Reform Act would mandate a fundamental principle — the government should
not come between patients and their doctors. The Act will protect every American’s relationship with
their doctor, the integrity of the medical profession and the right of Americans to choose the care they
deem appropriate without federal delay or restriction.

Lowers Health Care Costs

A Kaiser Family Foundation survey conducted in October 2008 found that making health care and health
insurance more affordable is the most important health care issue cited by voters (50%), doubling the
second ranked issue, expanding health insurance coverage for the uninsured (23%).

To lower health care costs, the Act will foster state innovation through insurance market reforms, high-
risk pools, community health networks, and new association options for small businesses.

The bill also includes: lawsuit reforms to end the practice of defensive medicine and ensure fair
compensation for injured patients; upgrades and acceleration of health IT programs to improve the
quality of care and reduce errors; strong standards and processes to target waste, fraud and abuse;
targeted prevention and wellness programs to address costly chronic diseases and promote healthy
living; and greater tax incentives for individuals and small businesses to buy health insurance.

Expands Health Insurance Coverage

The bill also expands access to Americans without health insurance by: providing greater incentives to
small businesses to cover their employees; encouraging state-centered insurance markets reforms;
giving low-income families the option to use public funds to purchase private health insurance plans;
enhancing Health Savings Accounts; allowing young adults to remain dependents on their parent’s plan;
and expanding rural health care programs.



